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to reflect current demands of the profession and addressing all the Common
Professional Component topics outlined by the Commission on Sport Management
Accreditation (COSMA), Contemporary Sport Management, Seventh Edition With
HKPropel Access, is organized into three parts. Part I, Introduction to Sport
Management, provides an overview of the field and leadership concepts associated
with it. Part II, Sport Management Sites, details the major settings in which many
sport management careers are carried out, including new content on sport
participation across the life span. In part III, Sport Management Functions,
readers will learn about the key functional areas of sport management, including
sport marketing, sport communication, sport facility and event management, and
more, with new content on sales as a career path. New and updated content
throughout this edition allows students to stay on the leading edge of the field:
Discussion of the evolution of esports, fantasy sports, and sport betting Content
covering emerging technologies in sport management, including streaming,
artificial intelligence (AI), augmented reality (AR), and virtual reality (VR) New
case study sidebars with short-answer questions Recommended Case Studies in Sport
Management journal articles for each chapter, designed to promote critical
thinking and demonstrate understanding of chapter content Related student learning
activities and recommended articles are now delivered through HKPropel. These
supplemental materials are designed to increase student engagement and enhance
understanding of chapter content. With more than 200 activities, including
comprehension activities, web activities, and Day in the Life activities tied to
professional profiles, students will be challenged to think critically about sport
management as both a field of study and a vibrant professional environment with a
variety of career paths, and they will develop insight into issues they will
encounter in their careers. Chapter quizzes are also included and can be assigned
by instructors. Contemporary Sport Management, Seventh Edition, will broaden
students’ understanding of sport management issues, emphasizing critical thinking,
ethics, and diversity while providing students with an introduction to all the
aspects of the field they need to know as they prepare to enter the profession.
Note: A code for accessing HKPropel is not included with this ebook but may be
purchased separately.
British Qualifications Kogan Page 2006 The field of professional, academic and
vocational qualifications is ever-changing. The new edition of this practical
guide provides thorough information on all developments in these areas in the UK.
Fully indexed, it includes details on all university awards and over 200 career
fields, their professional and accrediting bodies, levels of membership and
qualifications. British Qualifications is a unique resource for human resource
managers and university admissions officers to verify the qualifications of
potential employees and students.
Research Methods for Leisure and Tourism A.J. Veal 2017-12-19 Now in its fifth
edition, Research Methods for Leisure and Tourism has become the ultimate
reference text for both students enrolled in undergraduate and postgraduate
degrees and practising managers. This book combines comprehensive coverage of a
wide variety of qualitative and quantitative research methods with step-by step
guidance through research software including Excel, SPSS and NVivo. Key features
Coverage of both qualitative and quantitative research methods, ensuring a
balanced approach to data collection and analysis Practical guidance on conducting
research and writing reports, showing the ‘how’ as well as the ‘what’ Detailed
coverage of the development of conceptual frameworks for research, research
design, analytical methods and the composition of research reports, providing
everything required to conduct a research project International case studies and
extensive examples from the leisure and tourism literature Questions, exercises
and further reading for each chapter Extensive web-based support materials New to
this edition The fifth edition has been fully updated throughout and includes
additional material on: Management and policy-related research methods EndNote
bibliographic referencing software Notes on additional methods including: big
data, discourse analysis, multiple correspondence analysis, netnography/web-based
research, people meters For the analysis of quantitative data, SPSS is updated to
version 23 For qualitative data analysis, the guide to NVivo software is updated
to version 11.
Stakeholder Analysis and Sport Organisations Anna-Maria Strittmatter 2021-12-27
This book provides a critical examination of the origins and development of
stakeholder theory within sport management research and expands the existing
literature by providing insights on stakeholding in sport from various
perspectives, such as governance, communication, and marketing. Examining cases
from around the world and from a wide range of different sporting contexts, each
chapter reflects on key insights derived from stakeholder theory before offering
an analysis of the limitations of the theory and the ways in which it might be
fruitfully extended or developed. It offers suggestions on how the literature on
stakeholding in sport can be advanced in order to provide knowledge relevant not
only to sport studies, but also to organization theory more broadly, and points to
future avenues of inquiry in order to extend the reach of stakeholder theory and
other inter-organizational perspectives in sport management research. Stakeholder
Analysis and Sport Organisations is fascinating reading for any advanced student,
researcher, policy maker or practitioner with an interest in sport management,
sport governance, sport development or organisational theory.
Research Methods in Sport Studies and Sport Management A.J. Veal 2014-03-26
Research can be a challenging but rewarding activity. All degree-level students
studying sport, and all effective professionals working in the sport sector need
to have a sound understanding of research methods and how to critically interpret
research findings. This broad-ranging, in-depth and practical textbook introduces
research methods for students on sport-related degree courses, outlining the
knowledge and practical skills needed to undertake meaningful research and to
become a knowledgeable consumer of the research of others. The book explores every
element of the research process, from the fundamental ‘what, why and who?’
questions, through research plans, literature review, qualitative and quantitative
methods of data collection and data analysis, to the communication of research
results. It offers a critical appraisal of alternative methods, including mixed
methods, as well as clear guidance on how to use each particular method. Every
chapter contains test questions and practical exercises, detailed case studies, a
clear chapter summary and extensive guides to further sport-related study
resources, to enable students to check their understanding and develop, extend and
apply their practical skills. Step-by-step introductions to the use of the key
statistical packages Excel, SPSS and NVivo in sport research are included. On-line
support materials include some 400 PowerPoint slides and copies of data-sets used
in the book. With deeper and broader coverage than any other sport-related
research methods textbook, and a clear focus on ‘how to do it’, Research Methods

Sport Management Karen Bill 2009-04-27 This is a core text for all those on Sport
Management and Sports Studies courses. It examines both traditional business
elements and the new functional areas of management in sport. Key chapters on
marketing, finance, entrepreneurship, and event management are included, and the
book as a whole provides a critical understanding of the complex and dynamic
relationship between sport, business and management. The reader is supported
through accessible theoretical explanation, real-life examples and case studies,
learning activities and guidance on further study.
Sports and Active Living during the Covid-19 Pandemic Solfrid Bratland-Sanda
2021-09-09
Managing Public Sport and Leisure Services Leigh Robinson 2004 This new textbook
is the first to investigate leisure management in a public sector context,
examining the unique issues facing public sector managers and analyzing the
application of management strategies to public sector leisure.
Research Methods for Sport Management James Skinner 2014-10-30 Research methods
courses have become a compulsory component of most degree programs in sport
management. This is the first introductory research methods textbook to focus
exclusively on sport management. Through the use of examples, cases and data taken
from the real world of sport management it opens up a traditionally dry area of
study, helping the student to understand the vital importance of sound methodology
in their studies and subsequent professional practice. The book covers the full
range of quantitative and qualitative methods across the whole span of the
research process, from research design and the literature review to data analysis
and report writing. Every chapter contains a range of useful features to aid
student learning, including summaries, discussion questions and guides to further
resources, as well as examples drawn from contemporary sport around the world.
Research Methods for Sport Management is an essential course text for all sport
management students and an invaluable reference for any sport management
professional involved in operational research.
Sport in the UK Leona Trimble 2010-03-24 This is a comprehensive introduction for
HE students to the provision, organisation, and governance of sport in the UK.
Supported by case study material, it introduces the reader to key government
policies, and to the ways in which public, private and voluntary sectors provide
sporting opportunities. The book focuses on issues of participation, employment,
media coverage and commercialisation, and critically examines them in light of the
key themes of equality and diversity. Pedagogical features – learning outcomes and
learning activities – help students develop an active approach to the study of
sport in the UK.
Essentials of Performance Analysis in Sport Mike Hughes 2019-12-20 The coaching
process is about enhancing performance by providing feedback about the performance
to the athlete or team. Researchers have shown that human observation and memory
are not reliable enough to provide accurate and objective information for highperformance athletes. Objective measuring tools are necessary to enable the
feedback process. These can take the form of video analysis systems post-event,
both biomechanical and computerised notation systems, or the use of in-event
systems. Essentials of Performance Analysis in Sport 3rd Edition is fully revised
with updated existing chapters and the addition of 12 new chapters. It is a
comprehensive and authoritative guide to this core discipline of contemporary
sport science. The book offers a full description of the fundamental theory of
match and performance analysis, using real-world illustrative examples and data
throughout. It also explores the applied contexts in which analysis can have a
significant influence on performance. To this end the book has been defined by
five sections. In Section 1 the background of performance analysis is explained
and Section 2 discusses methodologies used in notating sport performance. Current
issues of performance analysis applied research, such as chance, momentum theory,
perturbations and dynamic systems are explored in Section 3. Profiling, the
essential output skill in performance analysis, is examined in depth in Section 4.
The book’s final section offers invaluable applied information on careers
available for performance analysts. With extended coverage of contemporary issues
in performance analysis and contributions from leading performance analysis
researchers and practitioners, Essentials of Performance Analysis in Sport 3rd
Edition is a complete textbook for any performance analysis course, as well as an
invaluable reference for sport science or sport coaching students and researchers,
and any coach, analyst or athlete looking to develop their professional insight.
Frontiers in Sports and Active Living: Anniversary Edition Frontiers Editorial
Office 2020-05-15 As we celebrate one year since the launch of Frontiers in Sports
and Active Living, in this anniversary edition we wish to showcase a collection of
selected articles published across both the natural and social science specialty
sections. Led by Gregoire Millet (University of Lausanne) and Richard Giulianotti
(Loughborough University), Frontiers in Sports in Active Living provides a
multidisciplinary platform to examine sports, physical activity, exercise training
and active living from all perspectives and, as a journal, we would like to thank
all our editors and authors for their contributions and support.
Community Leisure and Recreation Planning Ken Marriott 2020-11-02 Community
Leisure and Recreation Planning offers an up-to-date, evidence-based approach to
planning community leisure and recreation facilities, programs and services. It
introduces readers to key theory and best practice in the planning of effective
leisure and recreation projects. The book defines planning, leisure, recreation
and other key concepts and explains why a thorough planning process is essential
to achieving effective outcomes. It presents a comprehensive, integrative four
phase model for undertaking leisure and recreation planning, including: preplanning, planning research, preparing a plan, and implementing, monitoring and
evaluating the outputs and outcomes of a plan. It provides a conceptual rationale
for each component of the planning process, a detailed explanation of the tools
and techniques that can be used, and extensive examples and international case
study materials to demonstrate their use. The principles and techniques explained
in the book are applicable at a range of community levels from small individual
sites to regions, states and even countries. This is an essential course text for
all leisure and recreation courses, and invaluable reading for academics,
practitioners, stakeholders and students working in leisure and recreation
planning, events, culture and sport.
Contemporary Sport Management Paul M. Pedersen 2021-07-26 Keeping pace with the
rapidly evolving field of sport management, Contemporary Sport Management, the
authoritative introductory text in the field, returns with a thoroughly updated
seventh edition. Over 50 contributors with a diverse array of cultural and
educational backgrounds deliver a complete and contemporary overview of the field,
presented in full color for a visually engaging read. With a simplified structure
performance-analysis-in-sport-and-leisure-management
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for Sport Studies and Sport Management is an essential companion for any sportrelated degree course.
Action-Based Quality Management Marta Peris-Ortiz 2014-06-13 Featuring case
studies from the industrial and tourism sectors, this book provides an
interdisciplinary perspective on the effect of total quality management on
business and innovation strategies. The principles of Total Quality Management
(TQM) have been widely researched and analyzed as an essential tool for businesses
to compete in a globalized economy. This book presents the latest research on the
applications of TQM across different functions such as customer service, human
resources management and cost control. It demonstrates how the utilization of TQM
tools, such as the SERVQUAL model, Eco-Management and Audit Scheme (EMAS), High
Involvement Practices (HIWP) and the EFQM excellence model, impacts a firm’s
performance, enhances productivity and innovation and reduces cost, thereby
allowing them to compete more effectively in the global market. Building on the
extensive literature on the relationship between TQM and business performance, the
authors argue that quality acts as a powerful competitive tool that companies
should embrace in their corporate strategy. By promoting activities that result in
greater efficiency, improved control and management of the organization (internal
quality), firms can achieve significant improvement in customer satisfaction,
employee satisfaction, social impact and business results (external quality) and
exceed expectations in these areas.
Routledge Handbook of Sport Management Leigh Robinson 2013-03-01 The Routledge
Handbook of Sport Management is the most up-to-date and comprehensive guide to
theory and practice in sport management ever published. It provides students and
scholars with a broad ranging survey of current thinking in contemporary sport
management, exploring best practice in core functional areas and identifying
important future directions for new research. Key topics covered in the book
include: managing performance marketing human resource management the economics
and finance of sport strategy managing change governance of sports organizations
customer relations branding and retail. With contributions from leading scholars
and professionals from around the world, the book illustrates the global nature of
contemporary sport business and highlights the opportunities and challenges for
managers operating in an international market place. Representing a definitive
survey of contemporary issues in sport management, this is an essential reference
for all students, scholars and practitioners working in sport.
Torkildsen's Sport and Leisure Management George Torkildsen 2010-11-09 For nearly
thirty years George Torkildsen's classic textbook has been the most comprehensive
and engaging introduction to sport and leisure management available to students at
all levels. Now in a fully revised sixth edition, it is still the only textbook
that covers all the key topics taught within contemporary sport and leisure
management courses. This new edition includes expanded coverage of the practical
managerial skills that students must develop if aiming for a career in the sport
and leisure industry, from planning and managing people to marketing and
entrepreneurship. It includes five completely new chapters on leisure in the home,
financial management, quality management and law and enterprise, reflecting
important developments in contemporary sport and leisure. This edition retains the
hallmark strengths of previous editions, including in-depth discussion of the
social and cultural context of sport and leisure, full analysis of the public,
private and voluntary sectors, and a review of key products and services,
including sport, tourism, the arts, play and leisure in the natural environment.
Richly illustrated throughout with up-to-date evidence, data, case-studies and
international examples, each chapter also contains a range of useful pedagogical
features, such as discussion questions, practical tasks and structured guides to
further reading and resources. For the first time, a dedicated companion website
offers additional teaching and learning resources for students and lecturers.
Visit the companion website at www.routledge.com/textbooks/taylor
Global Sport Management Brenda G. Pitts 2016-12-08 The international nature of the
sport industry presents many management challenges and opportunities for sport
organisations. This book brings together cutting-edge research from leading sport
management scholars around the world, surveying a wide range of topics and issues
facing the sport industry today. It represents an essential platform for the
international exchange of ideas, best practice and research in sport management
studies. The globalisation of the sport industry has brought increased complexity
to organisations’ operations in terms of regulation, competition and
multiculturalism. Drawing on a wealth of original research from fifteen countries,
this book addresses a variety of global, regional, national and community issues
that are central to successful sport management. Combining both qualitative and
quantitative studies, it explores key themes, such as managing resources and
organisational change, marketing and promotion, law and regulation, sport-fordevelopment and research protocols. Global Sport Management Studies: Contemporary
issues and inquiries is essential reading for all students and scholars of sport
management, sport business and sport marketing, as well as for any professional
working in the sport and leisure industries.
Leisure, Sport and Tourism, Politics, Policy and Planning, 4th Edition A J Veal
2017-05-05 The gap between theory and practice in the leisure, sport and tourism
studies areas seems to have widened as scholars have become more specialized.
Nevertheless, it is imperative that students be as familiar as possible with a
wide range of social and political theory, and also be able to reconcile that
knowledge with their own current and future roles as practicing professionals. As
well as extensive updating of sources, this new edition examines such topics as
libertarianism, theocracy, anti-establishment politics, and the concept of
generations. A new chapter presents discussions of a number of 'issues and
challenges' facing the leisure, sport and tourism sector. Introducing the subject
for undergraduate and postgraduate students of leisure, sport and tourism, this
book is also a useful addition to the shelf of any policy maker or practitioner
within the industries.
Which A levels? 2019 Alison Dixon 2019-06-11 Making the right choice of A levels
is crucial. Not only will it affect your enjoyment of studying over the next two
years but it also has implications for your choice of career, further training or
higher education options. The tenth edition of this student-friendly guide has
been revised and updated and includes study and employment options after 16 as
well as at degree level. It also contains information on apprenticeships, an
increasingly popular alternative to full-time higher education. Each subject entry
covers: What and how you study Which A levels fit well together for competitive
courses and careers Related higher education courses Career and training options
after A levels and degree courses Alternative qualifications such as the
International Baccalaureate.
Postgraduate UK study and funding guide 2007 Features information on studying at
Postgraduate level in the UK, what is involved, what opportunities there are,
lists details £75 million of funding available to Postgraduate students.
Performance Measurement and Leisure Management Konstantinos Alexandris 2013-09-13
The issue of performance measurement in the leisure industry is increasingly
important, from both theoretical (academic) and applied (practitioner)
perspectives. Managers need accurate indications of how their organisations are
performing, to inform their decisions. Policymakers need an evidence base for
their decisions regarding public leisure services. Students and researchers in
leisure management are increasingly turning their attention to the principles and
evidence of performance measurement, as an aid to management decision-making. The
chapters in this text each present a different case study of performance
performance-analysis-in-sport-and-leisure-management

measurement. They cover a wide range of sectors in the leisure industry including
public recreation centres, theme parks, play facilities, sport organisations,
hospitality, and the Olympic Games. The evidence from these cases covers examples
from three different continents and five different countries. All the chapters
report empirical research and all the cases explore managerial implications.
However, results are presented with clearly explained statistical analysis, which
can be easily understood by a non-academic audience. The book will be useful for
leisure management students, researchers and practitioners. The chapters provide
both reviews of the relevant literature and propose new measurement models based
on original data. This book was previously published as a special issue of
Managing Leisure.
The Sports Management Toolkit Paul Emery 2011-04-19 The Sports Management Toolkit
is a practical guide to the most important management tools and techniques
available to those working in the sport and leisure industries. Designed to bridge
the gap between the classroom and the workplace, it includes ten free-standing
chapters, each of which provides a detailed introduction to best practice in one
of the core sports management disciplines. Written in a clear and straightforward
style, and free of management jargon, the book covers all the key functional areas
of contemporary sports management, including: marketing performance management
risk management human resource management project management finance. Each chapter
includes a detailed, step-by-step description of the key tools and techniques and
their application; a ‘real world’ case study to demonstrate the technique in
action, plus an extensive guide to further resources and a series of self-test
questions. The final chapter offers an extended, integrated case-study,
demonstrating how all the key management techniques are combined within the
everyday operation of a successful sport or leisure organization. This book is
essential reading for all students of sport and leisure management, and for all
managers looking to improve their professional practice.
Performance Measurement and Leisure Management Konstantinos Alexandris 2013-09-13
The issue of performance measurement in the leisure industry is increasingly
important, from both theoretical (academic) and applied (practitioner)
perspectives. Managers need accurate indications of how their organisations are
performing, to inform their decisions. Policymakers need an evidence base for
their decisions regarding public leisure services. Students and researchers in
leisure management are increasingly turning their attention to the principles and
evidence of performance measurement, as an aid to management decision-making. The
chapters in this text each present a different case study of performance
measurement. They cover a wide range of sectors in the leisure industry including
public recreation centres, theme parks, play facilities, sport organisations,
hospitality, and the Olympic Games. The evidence from these cases covers examples
from three different continents and five different countries. All the chapters
report empirical research and all the cases explore managerial implications.
However, results are presented with clearly explained statistical analysis, which
can be easily understood by a non-academic audience. The book will be useful for
leisure management students, researchers and practitioners. The chapters provide
both reviews of the relevant literature and propose new measurement models based
on original data. This book was previously published as a special issue of
Managing Leisure.
Statistics for Sport and Exercise Studies Peter O'Donoghue 2013-06-19 Statistics
for Sport and Exercise Studies guides the student through the full research
process, from selecting the most appropriate statistical procedure, to analysing
data, to the presentation of results, illustrating every key step in the process
with clear examples, case-studies and data taken from real sport and exercise
settings. Every chapter includes a range of features designed to help the student
grasp the underlying concepts and relate each statistical procedure to their own
research project, including definitions of key terms, practical exercises, worked
examples and clear summaries. The book also offers an in-depth and practical guide
to using SPSS in sport and exercise research, the most commonly used data analysis
software in sport and exercise departments. In addition, a companion website
includes more than 100 downloadable data sets and work sheets for use in or out of
the classroom, full solutions to exercises contained in the book, plus over 1,300
PowerPoint slides for use by tutors and lecturers. Statistics for Sport and
Exercise Studies is a complete, user-friendly introduction to the use of
statistical tests, techniques and procedures in sport, exercise and related
subjects. Visit the companion website at: www.routledge.com/cw/odonoghue
British Qualifications Kogan Page 2004 In a single volume, the new edition of this
guide gives comprehensive coverage of the developments within the fast-changing
field of professional, academic and vocational qualifications.;Fully indexed, it
provides details on all university awards and over 200 career fields, their
professional and accrediting bodies, levels of membership and qualifications, and
is a one-stop guide for careers advisors, students and parents. It should also
enable human resource managers to verify the qualifications of potential
employees.
Performance Analysis in Sport and Leisure Management Simon Shibli 2015
British Qualifications 2014 Kogan Page Editorial Staff 2013-12-03 Now in its 44th
edition, British Qualifications is the definitive one-volume guide to every
qualification on offer in the United Kingdom. With full details of all
institutions and organizations involved in the provision of further and higher
education, this publication is an essential reference source for careers advisors,
students and employers. It also includes a comprehensive and up-to-date
description of the structure of further and higher education in the UK. The book
includes information on awards provided by over 350 professional institutions and
accrediting bodies, details of academic universities and colleges and a full
description of the current framework of academic and vocational education. It is
compiled and checked annually to ensure accuracy of information.
British Qualifications 2016 Philip Kogan 2015-12-03 Now in its 46th edition,
British Qualifications is the definitive one-volume guide to every qualification
on offer in the United Kingdom. With an equal focus on vocational studies, this
essential guide has full details of all institutions and organizations involved in
the provision of further and higher education and is an essential reference source
for careers advisors, students and employers. It also includes a comprehensive and
up-to-date description of the structure of further and higher education in the UK.
The book includes information on awards provided by over 350 professional
institutions and accrediting bodies, details of academic universities and colleges
and a full description of the current framework of academic and vocational
education. It is compiled and checked annually to ensure accuracy of information.
Sport Industry Research and Analysis Jacquelyn Cuneen 2017-05-08 Sport Industry
Research & Analysis offers a no-nonsense, straightforward approach to the study of
research design and statistical analysis in the sport enterprise. Each chapter
outlines real-world instances in which research and statistics contribute to
bottom-line decisions. The book includes clear, progressive instructions, using
spreadsheets for statistical computations and analyses. The explanations for the
calculations and analyses are presented in the context of sport industry scenarios
with sample data. Additional scenarios with sample data provide hands-on practice
with each statistical test. "In Practice" contributions from sport industry
professionals demonstrate how these practitioners use research and statistical
analysis in their everyday tasks. This book's succinct, applied approach to
research design and statistical analyses provides readers with essential skills to
help them understand the importance of an information-based approach to decision
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management. This book provides a comprehensive introduction to the practical
application of management principles within sport organizations. It is ideal for
first and second year students studying sport management related courses, as well
as those studying business focused and human movement/physical education courses
who are seeking an overview of sport management principles. Visit the companion
website at www.routledge.com/textbooks/hoye
Qualitative Research in Sport Management James Skinner 2010-05-04 Qualitative
Research in Sport Management is the first book of its kind to bring together
valuable research designs based on extensive research in qualitative research
methods across a number of different fields. Research designs from the fields of
business, education, cultural studies, media studies, queer studies, sociology and
psychology are applied specifically to sport management, taking into account the
special features and nuances of this field. In each research design the text
provides a concise guide to how each model can first be applied to sport
management issues and problems, second, strengthen the research design, and
finally, enhance the research process. Each chapter is carefully structured to
ensure that key information is easy to locate and remember and includes:
Introduction, Objectives, Key Concepts and Terms, and Review and research
questions. International case studies, "In Profile" sections with leading sport
management researchers and research briefs are used to illustrate how theory is
put into practice. An accompanying website provides powerpoint summaries of each
chapter. Please visit: www.textbooks.elsevier.com/9780750685986.
Doing a Research Project in Sport Performance Analysis Peter O'Donoghue 2017-07-28
The research project or dissertation is a core component of any degree programme
in the rapidly developing discipline of sport performance analysis. This highly
practical and accessible book provides a complete step-by-step guide to doing a
research project. Showcasing the very latest research methods, it covers the whole
research process, from identifying a research question and system development to
data collection, data analysis and writing up the results. Introducing the
fundamentals of project planning and management, this book highlights the
importance of research ethics and explains the differences between successful
undergraduate and postgraduate projects. Full of expert advice and original
insights that can be applied to theoretical and empirical research projects, it
covers all the key aspects of conducting a degree-level research project,
including: selecting a research topic and writing a research proposal working with
a supervisor understanding research ethics implementing best practices for project
management collecting, interpreting and presenting results. Doing a Research
Project in Sport Performance Analysis is an indispensable guide for any student,
lecturer or practitioner working in sport performance analysis.
Which Degree? 1997
Elite Youth Sport Policy and Management Elsa Kristiansen 2016-10-04 Elite youth
sport competitions have increased significantly in number in recent years, with
the Youth Olympic Games representing the high point of this phenomenon. This book
examines the global context within which elite youth sport has emerged and
continues to grow. It explores elite youth sport policy across fifteen countries,
in Europe, the Americas, Africa and Asia, addressing the questions of how youth
talent development is organised and why elite youth sport has become so popular.
Taking a comparative global perspective, the book analyses the growth in more
systematic approaches to young athlete development and the increasing emphasis on
early talent identification. It discusses the attitude of stakeholders (such as
NGBs, governments and sponsors) towards elite youth sport, while also considering
how young elite athletes’ interests are protected and how the growth in elite
youth sport affects a sport’s development strategy. Written by a team of
internationally renowned researchers, Elite Youth Sport Policy and Management: A
comparative analysis is fascinating reading for all students, scholars, managers,
policy-makers and coaches with an interest in youth sport, elite sport
development, talent identification and sports policy.
Torkildsen's Sport and Leisure Management George Torkildsen 2012-04-27 For nearly
thirty years George Torkildsen’s classic textbook has been the most comprehensive
and engaging introduction to sport and leisure management available to students at
all levels. Now in a fully revised sixth edition, it is still the only textbook
that covers all the key topics taught within contemporary sport and leisure
management courses. This new edition includes expanded coverage of the practical
managerial skills that students must develop if aiming for a career in the sport
and leisure industry, from planning and managing people to marketing and
entrepreneurship. It includes five completely new chapters on leisure in the home,
financial management, quality management and law and enterprise, reflecting
important developments in contemporary sport and leisure. This edition retains the
hallmark strengths of previous editions, including in-depth discussion of the
social and cultural context of sport and leisure, full analysis of the public,
private and voluntary sectors, and a review of key products and services,
including sport, tourism, the arts, play and leisure in the natural environment.
Richly illustrated throughout with up-to-date evidence, data, case-studies and
international examples, each chapter also contains a range of useful pedagogical
features, such as discussion questions, practical tasks and structured guides to
further reading and resources. For the first time, a dedicated companion website
offers additional teaching and learning resources for students and lecturers.
Visit the companion website at www.routledge.com/textbooks/taylor

making in the sport enterprise.
Human Resource Management in the Sport and Leisure Industry Chris Wolsey
2011-09-02 "HRM in the Leisure and Sport Industry provides a comprehensive course
textbook and reference for students of HRM, business, sports and leisure
management. By its very nature service, leisure and sport are staff intensive
sectors, making effective human resource management and development central to
understanding the business, and to business success. Containing wide ranging
industry specific case studies and full explanation of all key HR issues, this
text provides a unique resource to help students develop their understanding of
strategic HR theory and practice. HRM in the Leisure and Sport Industry is a
dependable and comprehensive resource for students and professionals in the sport
and leisure business"-Leisure and Recreation Management George Torkildsen 2005 'Leisure and Recreation
Management' is essential reading for anyone interested in exploring both the
theory and the practicalities of managing leisure and recreational facilities.
Managing High Performance Sport Popi Sotiriadou 2013 "- How can managers design
and implement effective high performance programmes in sport? - What are the key
challenges in managing elite athletes, sports people and teams? This is the first
book to provide a comprehensive introduction to management practice, process and
policy in elite and high performance sport (HPS). Drawing on real-world casestudies of elite sport around the world, the book develops a new conceptual
framework for studying and analysing HPS and introduces the skills and techniques
that managers and administrators will need to develop effective HPS programmes.
The book examines the macro level factors that determine a nation's sporting
success, including political, social and cultural elements, and then moves on to
unpack the specifics of elite athlete and team management at a micro level.
Adopting an integrated, holistic approach throughout, the book highlights best
practice in every key area of an HPS programme, including: - defining performance
and success - organizational structure and leadership - finance, funding and
marketing - coaching and coach development - talent identification and development
- competition and events - training and facilities - scientific research and sport
science support. The book features contributions from world-leading sport
management academics as well as practitioners with experience of managing HPS
programmes at world and Olympic level. Each chapter includes a full range of
useful features, such as summaries, case-studies, review questions and guides to
further reading. This is essential reading for all serious students and
professionals working in sport management or high performance sport"-Torkildsen's Sport and Leisure Management George Torkildsen 2005-05-06 For this
new edition the book has been completely revised, bringing the subject up to date
in line with recent developments. Key changes address issues surrounding
government policy and public sector leisure provision, the National Lottery,
global conditions such as the world economic climate and the European Union, and
communication and travel advances. New content also covers: play, recreation,
leisure and the needs of people leisure trends, planning and government the legacy
of CCT and the introduction of Best Value management, training and operational
aspect of Leisure & Recreation management Leisure and Recreation Management deals
with the theory of leisure studies as well as the day-to-day practicalities of
managing sport, leisure and recreation facilities, ensuring this book's continued
success as a student textbook and a guide for the practitioner.
Organizational Behaviour in Sport James Skinner 2017-05-18 What makes a sport
enterprise successful? How can managers working in sport improve organizational
effectiveness through strategic behaviour management? This comprehensive and
accessible textbook addresses these important questions and examines the theories
that underpin organizational analysis in sport. Helping both students and
practitioners to understand the different types of behaviour that occur within a
sports enterprise, it also demonstrates how to develop ways of managing behaviour
more effectively for the benefit of all stakeholders. The book explores behaviour
on individual, interpersonal, group and whole-organization levels, and presents an
evidence-based framework for analysis built around key concepts such as: Change
and culture Leadership Motivation, rewards and incentives Power and influence
Conflict, disputes and grievances Equity, diversity and inclusion. With
international case studies, learning objectives, review questions and guides to
further reading included in every chapter, no other textbook develops critical
skills or an awareness of ethical issues in such detail and depth. Organizational
Behaviour in Sport is essential reading for all students and practitioners working
in sport, leisure or recreation management.
Sport Management Russell Hoye 2012 Now available in a fully revised and updated
third edition, Sport Management: Principles and Applications examines the nature
of the sport industry and the role of the state, non-profit and professional
sectors in sport. It focuses on core management principles and their application
in a sporting context, highlighting the unique challenges faced in a career in
sport management. Written in highly accessible style, each chapter has a coherent
structure designed to make key information and concepts simple to find and to
utilize. Chapters contain a conceptual overview, references, further reading,
relevant websites, study questions and up-to-date case studies from around the
world to show how theory works in the professional world. Topics covered include:
strategic planning organizational culture organizational structures human resource
management leadership governance financial management marketing performance
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